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MolinaHealthcare.com 

Reminder: Claim Taxonomy Requirement 
 
As stated in the communication to providers dated February 6, 2023, all claims submitted to Molina must 
include an appropriate taxonomy code in order to avoid claim denial. Effective May 1, 2023, any claims 
with taxonomy information that doesn’t match your provider enrollment data entered with the 
Agency for Health Care Administration (AHCA) will deny. 
 
The denial will be reflected on the Explanation of Payment (EOP) as follows:  
 

DENY REMIT 
ID 

REMIT MESSAGE 

6818 N255 Missing/Incomplete/Invalid billing 
provider taxonomy 

6819 N288 Missing/Incomplete/Invalid rendering 
provider taxonomy 

 
Providers can visit the AHCA’s NPI to Medicaid ID search engine to verify their State enrollment 
information:   
http://portal.flmmis.com/FLPublic/Provider_ProviderServices/Provider_ProviderSupport/Provider_Pro
viderSupport_ClaimNPI/tabId/133/Default.aspx 
 
To make corrections to an enrollment record, providers can log into their account via the Medicaid 
Portal and update their information. For specific updates to a provider’s Molina record, providers 
should contact Molina at 855-322-4076 or MFLProviderServiceManagement@Molinahealthcare.com.    
 

 
 

Thank you for your continued care to our members! 
Molina Healthcare of Florida 
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